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PLAY A BOARD GAME…..IT’S FRI-YAY! 
PARENT-CHILD BOARD GAMES CLUB 

FRIDAYS 2:30pm-3pm  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am delighted to let you know that Mrs Suddery is launching 
a special parent/carer-child board game club in school. 

As a school, we have invested a large amount of money into 
board games and we have a good selection of games 
available. We would now like to set up a club for them to be 

enjoyed by children (and parents) in school. 😊 

 
Our parent-child board games club will take place in our 
beautiful new ‘Rainbow Room’ every Friday afternoon 
from 2:30pm-3pm.  
 
Mrs Suddery will be starting her first club next Friday, 
13th May.  
 
Due to the size of our Rainbow Room, we can only offer 5 
parent places and will need to allocate them on a first 
come first served basis. Mrs Suddery will be out on the 
gate with a club register next week. If you would like to 
attend the club with your child, please pass on your name to Mrs Suddery.  
 
Should our club prove to be popular, we will look at introducing a timetable.  
 
We are not able to accommodate younger siblings that do not attend our school, including 
babies, at the club.  
 
The club will be a wonderful opportunity for you to celebrate the end of the week and have 
some 1:1 time and fun alongside your child in school. Parents attending the club will be able to 
take home their child at 3pm once the session has finished.  
 
Mrs Suddery looks forward to playing some board games with you and your child soon. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach            
Headteacher 


